
 

  
 City Council Memorandum 
 

 
 
TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL DATE: MAY 24, 2016 
 
FROM:  PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT  WARDS: ALL 
  
SUBJECT:   TRANSPORTATION BOARD ACTIVITIES 

 
ISSUE: 
 
The issue before the City Council is to receive an update on the activities of the Transportation 
Board over the past year.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the City Council receive the report. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Chair Art Angel will present a brief update on the Transportation Board activities to the City 
Council. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact as a result of this report. 
 
   
Prepared by: Kris Martinez, Public Works Director 
Certified as to  
availability of funds: Scott Miller, Interim Finance Director/Treasurer  
Approved by: Al Zelinka, FAICP, Assistant City Manager 
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 
 
 


